
60% of voters say it's very important to limit the power of big corporations 

July 31, 2020: Sixty percent (60%) of voters nationwide say it's very important to place limits on 
the power of big corporations. A Scott Rasmussen national survey found that another 28% 
consider it somewhat important to do so.[1] 

The survey also found that 62% think it's very important to place limits on the power of 
governments. And 28% say that's somewhat important.[1] 

Majorities of every measured demographic group consider both of these objectives to be very 
important.[1] 

 

Each weekday, Scott Rasmussen’s Number of the Day explores interesting and newsworthy 
topics at the intersection of culture, politics, and technology. Columns published on Ballotpedia 
reflect the views of the author. Scott Rasmussen’s Number of the Day is published by 
Ballotpedia weekdays at 9:00 a.m. Eastern. Columns published on Ballotpedia reflect the views 
of the author. 

 

Footnotes: 

1. ScottRasmussen.com, "60% say it's very important to limit power of big corporations," 
July 30, 2020
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